Date: 10/04/2020
Ref: 21/2020

Circular No. 21/2020
Regarding the restriction of transportation of
labor workforce from and to the Emirate of
Abu Dhabi
To all Trading and industrial companies and
establishments in Abu Dhabi

Greetings,

In line with preventive measures for
Coronavirus "Covid-19", and in compliance with
the directions of the Crisis and Disasters
Management Federal Authority, as from the
date of this circular, it is not allowed to
transport labor workforce for all kind of projects
from the Emirate of Abu Dhabi to any other
emirate and vice versa.

Workforce transportation is allowed within the
Emirate of Abu Dhabi form and to any area.

These measures will remain valid as long as
preventive medical measures are in place in
the UAE.

Regards,
Abu Dhabi Department of Economlc&_m
Development
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